
 

 

LONGMEAD MANAGEMENT GROUP 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

7.00 P.M. ON MONDAY, 29TH JUNE, 2015 
AT LONGMEAD PAVILION 

 
 
 
Present:   Ian McCulloch, Heather Stallard, David Major, Andrew Lovering, Brendan 
Kingston, Neil Thompson, Lynn Taylor, Karen Pinder, Judith Major.  
 
Paul Young and Neil Davison representing Youth Football.  
 
There were four members of the public present. 
 
IM asked all those present to introduce themselves. 
 
 
1 Apologies - received from Nick Thompson and Mark Jordan. 
 
2 Minutes of the Last Meeting had been circulated prior to the meeting and were 
signed as a true record. 
 
3 Matters Arising - IM would speak to Prettejohn about the return of the Kubota.  
 
4 Chairman’s Report - this was circulated to all present.  A copy is attached to these 
Minutes. 
 
5 Financial Report - Audited accounts, together with the Financial Report were 
circulated to all present.  A copy is attached to these Minutes.  
  
6 Club Reports - Received from Senior Football.  Andrew Lovering read the Tennis 
Club Report and these reports are attached to these Minutes.   Paul Young and Neil 
Davison confirmed that the Youth Football is in a very healthy state with their membership 
increasing.  Their main concern was to find a solution to the grass cutting problem - they 
have one volunteer but need assistance from the Senior Football.  This was discussed - 
communication was key to avoid people arriving to cut the grass when it had just been 
done!   It was also agreed that the gang mowers need servicing. 
 
 A report from LEAP (Longmead Environmental Action Project) was also circulated 
and is attached to these Minutes. 
 
7 Any Other Business   The Secretary was asked to send a card to Mark Jordan 
from Longmead Management Group. 
 
 
 
There being no further business the AGM concluded at 8.00 p.m.  A Committee Meeting 
followed. 
 


